ARCHDIOCESE OF CHICAGO

MAY 2.7 1998

Office of the Archbishop

. Post Office Box 1979 Chicago, Illinois 60690-1979

May 23, 1998

Norbert Maday
Fox Lake Correctional Institute
P. O. Box 147
Fox Lake, WI 53933

Dear Norb:

As the Easter season draws to a close, I am about to leave for Rome. I want you to be assured of my prayers in the basilicas of Rome while I am on my ad limina visit.

As one of my priests, you know our relationship is a very special one. I am sympathetic over the loss of your mother and your continued incarceration.

There are some situations that we cannot do anything about. There are other situations that have in-built opportunities to change matters. One matter you can assume yourself is to enter the Denier's Group which has been recommended to you both by counsel and by the State of Wisconsin. Entrance into this group is one sure way you can possibly change your entire future.

As your Archbishop I insist you enter the Denier's Group. Know that I urge this for your own good.

When Father Dan Coughlin visits you I hope you can report to him that you have already complied with my request.

Please remember me in your prayers. Pray for a safe journey for our entire group.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Francis Cardinal George, O.M.I.

Archbishop of Chicago

CB3/MAD 00851

al